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Purity of Profession – Parity in Healthcare 

All communications intended for headquarters office should be addressed to the Honorary Secretary General 

20.06.2021 
New Delhi 

To, 
All the Members of IMA 
 

Dear Colleagues,  
 

Greetings from IMA Headquarter to all our beloved members and leaders for all your 
exemplary participation and passionate involvement in our “National Protest Day”. We 
are happy to receive all your unified efforts from various corners of our country, in the 
form of press cuttings, photos, media clipping and videos. It is gratifying to note, along 
with our IMA Members, many Specialty Organisations and corporate hospitals like 
Apollo, Fortis, Medanta, Max Healthcare, Metro, Narayana Hrudalayas participated and 
legendary leaders of these corporates aired views in favour of “Save the Saviours”. 
Many Political Leaders from various parties had supported us. Due to these unified 
efforts, today, the Home Ministry (Government of India) has sent orders to all Chief 
Secretaries to ensure: 
 

1. Violence on doctors shall be dealt with serious concern and institution should file 
FIR and strict action should be taken.  

2. The case should be followed up in fast track and Chief Secretaries should monitor 
these.  

3. The social media abuse should be also taken as assault.  
4. A quick response police team should be placed on all vulnerable zones with 

effective communications gadgets. 
5. Interactive dialogue shall be held with medical fraternity 

 

IMA consider it as a very good positive quick response for which we thank the 
Government of India. However, our demands on Central Law with the clear-cut spelling 
out of cognizablity, investigation authority, definite time limit, IPC or CrPC tag will 
continue and we will work with all your efforts to get the same. 
 

Our unity has proved success and let us be united and go forward. Indian Medical 
Association HQs assures, we will continue to follow it up, make all our efforts to get safe 
and fearless environment to all. 
 

Thanking you, 
With kind regards, 
 
 

Dr. J A Jayalal 
National President, IMA 

Dr. Jayesh M Lele 
Honorary Secretary General, IMA 
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